
 
Required Published Statement of Accredited Status  
 
All CIDA-accredited programs are required to publish the following disclosure statements in an easily 
accessible place on the interior design program’s website: “The interior design program leading to the is 
accredited by the Council for Interior Design Accreditation, www.accredit-id.org, 206 Grandville Avenue, 
Suite 350, Grand Rapids, MI, 49503.” “The CIDA-accredited program prepares students for entry-level 
interior design practice, for advanced study, and to apply for membership in professional interior design 
organizations. The granted by meets the educational requirement for eligibility to sit for the National 
Council for Interior Design Qualification Examination (NCIDQ Exam). For more information about NCIDQ 
Exam eligibility visit: https://www.cidq.org/eligibility-requirements.”  
 
Failure to publish these statements may lead to revocation of accredited status. 

https://www.cidq.org/eligibility-requirements

